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Memorandum 
 
TO:  All Clergy, Catholic Schools and LARC 
 
FROM:  Deacon Modesto Cordero, Director 

Office of Worship 
 
DATE:   September 8, 2015 
 
RE: Diocesan Guidelines for Lectors 
 
Enclosed you will find the new Diocesan Guidelines for Lectors issued by the Diocesan 
Liturgical Commission with the blessing of Bishop Larry Silva.  These Guidelines are intended 
to summarize relevant liturgical law, general instructions, and diocesan policies in one document 
and to provide clarity and direction for frequently asked questions regarding the role of the lector 
in the liturgical celebration. 
 
We hope that you will find these helpful for your ministry at your parishes, schools and religious 
communities.  Please take some time to review them and share them as soon as possible with 
your lectors.  An electronic copy of the guidelines is now located in our website 
(www.CatholicHawaii.org) under the tab of the “Diocesan Offices-Office of Worship-
Documents and Resources” for your use and download.  
 
Feel free to contact me should you have any questions, and be assured of my prayers and best 
wishes for your ministry.  For more information call the Office of Worship at (808) 585-3342.   
 
Blessings! 
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